Southern California
Rental Housing Association

August 3, 2020

Mayor Mary Casillas Salas and Councilmembers
City of Chula Vista

276 Fourth Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

ltem 9: Support Ad Hoc Stakeholder Subcommittee to Modify Eviction Moratorium
Policies

Dear Mayor Salas and Councilmembers:

The Southern California Rental Housing Association (SCRHA) respectfully requests you
approve the creation of an Ad Hoc Stakeholder Subcommittee to Modify the City’s
Eviction Moratorium Policies. A stakeholder subcommittee can assist the city in this
complex matter and help craft a balanced approach for tenants, property owners and
small businesses.

The Southern California Rental Housing Association would also like to be considered as
a stakeholder and offer its rental housing expertise to assist in the formation of well-
crafted policy for both the short and long-term.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and for your continued work to protect all
Chula Vista residents and business owners.

Sincerely,

5%% ‘244;
Alan Pentico

Executive Director
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